
Ketchikan Revilla New Ferry Berth / Upland &  

New Gravina Island Shuttle Ferry Berth / Related Terminal  

Improvements Projects  

SFHWY-00085  & SFHWY-00109  

Alaska Department of Transportation & 

Public Facilities (DOT&PF) proposes            

federally funded projects that would make 

improvements to the Revilla & Gravina Is-

land Shuttle Ferry facilities.   
 

The public is invited to an open house and 

design workshop on the proposed Revilla 

Airport Shuttle ferry facility improvements.  
 

DOT&PF in cooperation with the Ketchikan 

Gateway Borough (KGB) intends to              

construct new ferry berths at both the              

Revilla & Gravina Airport Shuttle Ferry         

Facilities, and construct associated upland 

improvements to enhance the reliability, 

function & comfort of vehicle and pedestrian traffic to and from the Ketchikan Airport.  
 

This public meeting is intended to inform the public of the projects and meet with local residents and stakeholders to seek comments and 

design input associated primarily with the Revilla side upland improvements.  

DOT &PF representatives & 

their consultant teams will be 

on hand to present an              

overview of the projects &        

facilitate a public workshop 

to explore & develop                    

concepts for further design.  
 

The workshop will allow         

residents to actively              

participate & convey ideas to 

the project team.                            

These projects are funded by 

FHWA. 

 

DOT & PF 

INVITES YOU  

to an 

OPEN HOUSE &  PUBLIC 

WORKSHOP 

 

Thursday, May 25, 2017 

6:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Ketchikan Gateway Borough Office 

1900 1st Avenue,  

1st Floor Conference Room 

 

YOUR  

COMMENTS ARE 

GREATLY  

APPRECIATED 

Ketchikan Revilla Ferry Berth & Parking Lot  
(Photo NOAA Shorezone, 2006) 

If you or someone you represent requires special accommodations in order to respond to this public notice or to attend the public                   
workshop, please call or email the project coordinator listed above or call Alaska Relay at the numbers: 
 

(866) 355-6198 - STS                 (800) 770-8973 - TTY                 (800) 770-3919 - ASCII                 (800) 770-8255 - Voice     

 

DOT&PF SE Region—Design Section 

6860 Glacier Highway 

Juneau, AK  99801 

The Revilla Uplands Project is expected to  

 Expand parking  Improve vehicle and pedestrian access ways 

 Provide a new passenger waiting building  Make improvements to Tongass Highway 

 

NOTE: 
 

More information is available 

at the project webpage  
 

http://dot.alaska.gov/sereg/projects/

ktn_revilla_upland_berth/index.shtml 

 
COMMENTS 
 

Written comments can be 

submitted by mail, email, fax 

or via our website at  
 

http://dot.alaska.gov/sereg/

projects/ktn_revilla_upland_berth/

submit_comments.shtml 

 
For comments or                 

questions, please contact:    
 

Jill Taylor 

Environmental Coordinator 
 

DOT&PF, Southcoast Region 

P.O. Box 112506 

Juneau AK 99811-2506 
 

Phone: 907-465-4524 

Email: Jill.Taylor@alaska.gov 
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